
 

Pre-Kindergarten and  

Kindergarten 2025-2026 
 

 

 We are gearing up for screening.  We have set our date for 

Tuesday, May 20th.  The Registration Forms for Pre- Kindergarten 

and Kindergarten will be available on February 13th and need to be 

completed and returned by April 14th.  Please stop in or call the 

school at 937-492-5930 for a registration form.  It is necessary to 

have students registered, complete with photocopies of the child’s 

birth certificate, immunization record and custody decree ruling 

papers if applicable.  Please bring in all the items when filling out 

the registration form.  The documents can also be emailed to 

hageman@fairlawn.k12.oh.us or faxed to 937-497-8438.  

 Any child who will be 5 years old on or before August 1, 

2025, will be eligible to attend kindergarten during the 2025-2026 

school year.  Kindergarten is mandatory by state law. 

Any child who will be 4 years old on or before August 1, 

2025, will be eligible to attend pre-kindergarten during the 2025-

2026 school year. 

 We are excited to meet all our new pre-kindergarteners and 

kindergarteners to begin our education journey together!  Let’s go 

Jets! 
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